
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

30 October 2012 

Newbury Racecourse PLC 

Publication of Circular 

Further to the announcement yesterday, regarding the proposed Share Buy-Back by Newbury 

Racecourse PLC (“Newbury Racecourse” or the “Company”) of the 1,428,174 Ordinary Shares owned 

by GPG (UK) Holdings plc, the circular to shareholders relating to the proposed Share Buy-Back 

(“Circular”) including a notice convening a General Meeting of Newbury Racecourse to be held on 

Thursday 15 November 2012 at 10.00 a.m. at The Racecourse, Newbury, Berkshire RG14 7NZ, was 

posted to shareholders on 29 October 2012. 

The Circular is available, free of charge, at Newbury Racecourse's registered office at The 
Racecourse, Newbury, Berkshire RG14 7NZ, on its website (www.racecoursenewbury.co.uk/About-
Newbury/Investor-Relations/Circular-Documents), at the offices of Capita Registrars at Bourne House, 
34 Beckenham Road, Beckenham, Kent BR3 4TU (please telephone: 0870 607 2555), and at the 
offices of Strata Partners at Kingsbury House, 15-17 King Street, London SW1Y 6QU. 

ENQUIRIES  
 
Newbury Racecourse PLC Tel: 01635 40015 
 
Sarah Hordern (Joint Managing Director) 
 
Hudson Sandler Tel: 020 7796 4133  
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